
Dyson, Araceli@DFPI 

From: Curt Wei l 

Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2022 12:37 PM 
To: DFPI Regulations; Bae, David@DFPI 

Subject: PRO 03-21 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed 
changes; I have reviewed them and find that they are 
significant additions to consumer protection and I endorse 
them as presented. 

Curt Weil, CFP® 
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